Eye on the World March 9, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of March 9, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Reminders – about Hamas violence associated with October 7

- An article by Staff titled "'Save Us': Israeli Media Leaks Recording of Killed Gaza Hostages' Final Moments" was posted at jpost.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Jake Smith titled "Hamas Likely Raped Hostages Taken on October 7; UN Inquiry Finds" was posted at dailycaller.com n March 4, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel Launches Global Public Diplomacy Campaign Amid UN Sexual Violence Probe" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Former Hostage Mia Regev: Remaining Woman Hostages Are Strong, but Need to Be Freed" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.

Kamala Harris gets involved

- An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Kamala Harris Breaks From Biden and Calls Gaza Strip a 'Humanitarian Catastrophe' and Said a Cease-Fire Must Happen to End the 'Suffering'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Kamala Harris to Meet With Netanyahu's Top

Political Rival to Talk About a Cease-Fire Deal: Israeli War Cabinet Member Benny Gantz Makes White House Trip Monday as Biden Preps for State of the Union Address at Camp David" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.

- An article by Yamiche Alcindor, Carol E. Lee, Courtney Kube and Monica Alba titled "Administration Officials Watered Down Kamala Harris' Gaza Speech Before Delivery" was posted at nbcnews.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Lazar Berman titled "Kamala Harris Denies NBC Report That White House Prevented Her From Criticizing Israel Too Harshly" was posted at timesofisrael.com on March 5, 2024

Conflict between Netanyahu and Gantz

- An article by John Oyewale titled "Netanyahu Reportedly Rebukes War Cabinet Minister [Benny Gantz] for Making U.S. Trip 'Without Authorization'" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Herb Keinon titled "As Gaza War Rages On, Israel Focuses on Petty Politics Over [Dealing With] Washington Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Anna Barsky titled "Does Gantz's Trip to the U.S. Position Him to Replace Netanyahu? Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Netanyahu's Office Exposed Gantz to Possible Prosecution and Arrest in Britain Report" was posted at jpost.com on March 8, 2024.

Should Israel be so dependent on U.S. arms?

• An article by Herb Keinon titled "Rethinking Israel's Dependence on U.S. Arms Amid Change in U.S. Public Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on March 8, 2024.

Continued attempt at cease fire and hostage deal

- An article by Matt Drake titled "Israel and Hamas Mediators 'to Meet in Cairo to Discuss Lasting Cease-Fire in Gaza' After Foreign Governments Resorted to Airdrops to Aid Desperate Civilians Facing Famine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Elena Salvoni titled "Hamas Terrorists Claim Gaza Cease-Fire Is Possible 'Within 24 Hours' If Israel Accepts Its Demands as Negotiators 'Meet in Bid to Thrash Out Truce'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff and Sarah Ben-Nun titled "Israel Said to Boycott Cairo Cease-Fire Talks Over Hostage List" was posted at jpost.com on March 3, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Hamas Chiefs Sinwar and Haniyeh at Odds Over Gaza Cease-Fire Deal – Report" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.

Hostage signs of life

• An article by Staff titled "Families of Hostages Taken by Hamas [Numbered at 134] Receive Sign of Life From Captives – Report" was posted at jpost.com on March 8, 2024.

Delivering Aid

- An article by Staff titled "Israel to Try New Ways to Deliver Aid After Deadly Stampede" was posted at jns.org on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "White House: Gaza Airdrops Have 'Risks' But We'll See How to 'Expand' Drops" was posted at breitbart.com on March 5, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Pressure Grows on Israel to Open More Aid Routes Into Gaza by Land and Sea as Hunger Worsens" was posted at apnews.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden to Order U.S. Military to Set Up Emergency Floating Port Off Gaza to Help Get Aid In: Thousands of American Troops on Ships With Armed Escorts Could Be Sent to the Mediterranean Sea to Build Temporary Pier" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Israeli Officials Mull Arming Some Gaza Civilians as Aid Security Crumbles" was posted at reuters.com on March 8, 2024.

When will Israel stop?

- An article by Staff titled "IDF Conducts Operations Across Khan Yunis, Targets Terrorists and Infrastructure" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Palestinian Authority Commits to Hamas Unity Government to Fight Israel" was posted at frontpagemag.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Hamas Will Continue to Threaten Israel as Long as It Exists Ex-Mossad Head [Tamir Pardo]" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Ex-CIA Chief [David Petraeus]: To Defeat Hamas, Israel Must Get Gaza Running Again" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "IDF Testing How Palestinian Clans Could Control Gaza's Civilian Affairs" was posted at jpost.com on March 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israeli Strikes Pound Gaza Launch Sites Minutes After Rockets

Fired at South" was posted at jpost.com on March 8, 2024.

Houthi attacks on waterways

- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Houthis Sink First Major Merchant Ship in Red Sea" was posted at dailywire.com on May 2, 2024.
- An article by Jon Gambrell titled "Three Red Sea Underwater Data Cables Have Been Cut as Houthi Attacks Continue in the Vital Waterway" was posted at apnews.com on March 4, 2024
- A Reuters article by Adam Makary titled "Ships Entering Yemeni Waters Must Obtain Permit; Houthi Minister Says" was posted at reuters.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by David Propper titled "Houthi Terrorists Kill 3 [on Liberian-Owned, Barbados-Flagged Bulk Carrier] in First Fatal Maritime Strike Since Israel-Hamas War Began: 'Reckless Attacks With No Regard'" was posted at nypost.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Houthis' Attack Could Signal the Start of a Larger Middle East War Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.

International – anti-Semitism

- An article by Staff titled "Swiss Teenager Arrested on Suspicion of Stabbing an Orthodox Jewish Man on a Zurich Street" was posted at apnews.com on March 3, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Israel Should Be Dropped From Euro-Vision If Gaza War Continues; Say Belgian Ministers" was posted at reuters.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Danielle Greyman-Kennard titled "Pro-Palestine Protesters Destroy Historic Lord Balfour Painting in Cambridge" was posted at jpost.com on March 8, 2024.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- An article by Arnold Slyper titled "The Israeli-Palestinian Conflict Is a Religious Conflict Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Palestinian Islamic Jihad Calls for Ramadan to Be 'Month of Terror'" was posted at jpost.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Darcie Grunblatt titled "U.S. Accused of Funding UNRWA While Terror Ties Known; Complaint Charges" was posted at jpost.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Matan Wasserman titled "Highest Demand in History: Israel Raised \$8

Billion Abroad" was posted at jpost.com on March 6, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Gazan Civilians Unable to Evacuate to Egypt, but Families of Hamas Officials Can" was posted at jpost.com on March 6, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Israel Says South Africa Exploiting World Court on Behalf of Hamas" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "EU: Israel Stoking Tensions by Authorizing Plans for 3,500 Settler Homes" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Benjamin Weinthal titled "'Queer in Gaza' Campaign Aims to Raise Awareness About Hamas LGBTQ+ Persecution" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.

Iran

- An article by Benjamin Weinthal titled "Iran Violently Clamps Down on Christians Amid Reports of Torture, Fines and Floggings" was posted at foxnews.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Natasha Anderson titled "Iranian Pop Star (Who Penned Anti-Regime Protest Anthem) Is Jailed and Ordered to Write a Song Railing Against 'the USA's Atrocities Against Humanity' as Punishment" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Francois Murphy titled "U.S. Urges Iran to Dilute All Its Near-Weapons-Grade Uranium" was posted at reuters.com on March 6, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Francois Murphy titled "U.S. Threatens Action Against Iran at IAEA [International Atomic Energy Agency] Over Continued 'Stonewalling'" was posted at jpost.com on March 7, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war

- An article by Drew Hinshaw, Joe Parkinson and Matthew Luxmoore titled "Russians Keep Turning Up Dead All Over the World" was posted at wsj.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Lloyd Lee titled "The Russian Pilot Who Defected to Ukraine Was Shot 5 Times While Less Than 500 Feet Away From a Police Station: WSJ" was posted at insider.com on March 3, 2024.

NATO

- An article by Thomas Fazi titled "Is NATO Heading for Nuclear War? Both Russia and the West Could Spark an Escalation" was posted at unherd.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by David Averre titled "Sweden Finally Joins NATO: What the Accession

Means for Stockholm, It's New Allies, and an Unhappy Vladimir Putin" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Sweden's NATO Membership Is a Smorgasbord of Problems for Putin! Military Experts Explain Why Scandinavian Country Joining the Alliance Will Halt Vladimir's Plans for Global Domination [Turning Baltic Sea Into a NATO Lake and Creating a Choke-Hold on Port in St. Petersburg]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 8, 2024.

Comments about China

• An article by Keith Griffith titled "Chinese 'Spy Cranes' in U.S. Shipping Ports Are Equipped With Secret Modems That Could Be Used for Espionage or Sabotage; Probe Finds" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

China financial trouble – general comments

- An article by Simone McCarthy titled "'Two Sessions': China Scraps a Decades-Long Political Tradition as Xi Tightens Control Amid Economic Woes" was posted at cnn.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by John Hayward titled "China Slightly Lowers 2024 GDP Growth Target From 2023 as Economy Languishes" was posted at breitbart.com on March 5, 2024.

Global intentions - WEF, WHO, UN and others

- An article by Emily Stearn titled "Lockdowns Are 'Colonialist': Coalition of African Scientists Accuse WHO of 'Classical Western Imperialism Through the Backdoor' With Sweeping New Pandemic Treaty" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.
- An article by John Hawkins titled "Your Real Problem Is the Government, Not Rich People" was posted at culturcidal.com on March 8, 2024.

Comments – potential biological problems

- Looking back to February 2024, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "WHO Chief's Dire Warning: Disease X Outbreak 'A Matter of When, Not If'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 17, 2024.
- Looking back to February 2024, an article by Tory Shepherd titled "Killer Fungi Detectives: Inside the Lab That May Be Fighting the Next Pandemic" was posted at theguardian.com on Feb. 28, 2024.
- An article by Renee Dudley titled "Around the Globe, Virus Hunters Are Working to Avert the Next Pandemic" was posted at motherjones.com on March 3, 2024.

Eve on the World-March-9-24

- An article by William Hunter titled "Shocking Report Reveals How 5.5 Billion Wild Animals Are Being Kept in Cruel Conditions Around the World Sparking Fears of an Animal-Borne Pandemic on the Scale of Covid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Luke Andrews titled "Canadian Lab That Handles World's Deadliest Viruses Tightens Security After Investigation Finds Researchers With Connections to the Chinese Government and Military Gained Access and Mailed Live Ebola Virus to Wuhan" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 5, 2024.

International covid

- An article by Paul Sacca titled "Esteemed Molecular Biologist [Ph.D. Richard H. Ebright]
- Warns of 'Smoking Gun' Evidence Covid-19 Was Engineered by Researchers at Chinese Lab" was posted at theblaze.com on March 3, 2024.
- A video and an article by Charles Hilu titled "Watch: John Kerry Says People Would 'Feel Better' About Ukraine Invasion If Russia Reduced Emissions" were posted at freebeacon.com on March 7, 2024.

Climate agenda – international comments

• An article by John Hayward titled "India Mulls Building More Coal-Fired Power Plants" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

International – electric vehicles

• An article by Nikki Main titled "Electric Cars Release More Toxic Emissions Than Gas-Powered Vehicles and Are Worse for the Environment; Resurfaced Study [Conducted by U.K. Firm 'Emissions Analytics'] Warns" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 4, 2024.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to February 2023, an article by Thomas Catenacci titled "China Unleashes Massive Coal Power Expansion Despite John Kerry's Climate Pleas" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 27, 2023.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Amy Hawkins titled "China Ramps Up Coal Power Despite Carbon Neutral Pledges" was posted at theguardian.com on April 23, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Darrell Proctor titled "China Will Guarantee Financial Support for Coal-Fired Power Plants" was posted at powermag.com on Nov. 10, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by David Blackmon titled "What Does China

Know That the Biden Administration Doesn't? [As China's National Development and Reform Commission Recently Announced the Plan to Subsidize the Building of New Coal-Fired Electricity Generation Plants]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "Biden Administration Doubles Down on Climate Cooperation With China as Xi's Economy Goes on Coal Binge" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[John] Kerry: China Says It Might Not Use Coal Plants It's Building" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2024.

Biden family business - deep state has known about it for years

- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden Inc. [Quoted: 'Over His Decades in Office Joe's Family Fortunes Have Closely Tracked His Political Career']" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 2, 2019.
- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "The Biden Family's Strange Business History" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 3, 2019.
- Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

Biden family business

- An article by Staff titled "After Years of Denials, Hunter Biden Finally Acknowledged Joe Was 'The Big Guy' in \$5 Million China Deal" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 29, 2024.
- An article by Luke Rosiak titled "Joe Biden's Brother Told the IRS That Hunter Was in Business With 'Protégé' of Chinese President" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Katie Daviscourt titled "James Biden Testifies to Congress That Joe Received \$40,000 From CCP-Linked Gas Company [China Energy CEFC] in 2017" was posted

at the postmillennial.com on March 1, 2024.

• An article by Reagan Reese and Henry Rodgers titled "Hunter Biden Claimed He Wanted a Public Hearing – Now House Republicans Give Him His Chance [on March 20]" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 6, 2024.

JK Rowling is strong against the transgender tide

• An article by Nathan Rennolds titled "[Author] JK Rowling Hits Out at Reports Calling a Transgender Cat Killer and Convicted Murderer a Woman" was posted at businessinsider.com on March 3, 2024.

International gender outlook

• An article by Staff titled "Pope Francis Torches Leftist Gender Ideology: 'The Ugliest Danger'" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.

Haiti – jailbreak

- An article by Evens Sanon and Pierre-Richard Luxama titled "Haiti Declares a Curfew as It Tries to Restore Order After Weekend Jailbreak, Explosion of Violence" was posted at apnews.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "Chaos in Haiti as 4,000 Inmates Break Out of Prison, Sparking Jail 'Massacre'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 4, 2024.

Tayyip Erdogan (of Turkey)

- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Turkey's Erdogan Says March Election Will Be His Final; State Media Reports" was posted at reuters.com on March 8, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Turkey Charges Six People With Spying for Israel's Mossad" was posted at reuters.com on March 8, 2024.

Javier Milei (of Argentina)

• An article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Reports: Javier Milei Planning Solidarity Trip to Ukraine in June" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

Mukesh Ambani – Asia's richest man

• An article by Hannah Getahun titled "Bill Gates Went Sight-Seeing in [the Indian State of Gujarat] Before Throwing Down With the World's Richest People at the Ambani's Pre-Wedding Party [Hosted by Asia's Richest Man, Mukesh Ambani]" was posted at businessinsider.com on March 3, 2024.

• An article by Amanda Goh, Alia Shoaib and Jyoti Mann titled "[Anant Ambani] The Youngest Son of Asia's Richest Man [Mukesh Ambani] Is Getting Married, and the Pre-Wedding Event Features Rihanna, a 9-Page Dress Code and Live Animals" was posted at businessinsider.com on March 4, 2024.

International news – miscellaneous

- An article by John Hayward titled "Nepal Requires Tracking Chips for Mount Everest Climbers" was posted at breitbart.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Perkin Amalaraj titled "Shehbaz Sharif Becomes Pakistan's Prime Minister for a Second Time After Ex-Leader Imran Khan Was Jailed in the Run-Up to the National Elections" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Dutchman [Bert Janssen] Recognized as Longest-Surviving Heart Transplant Patient [39 Years]" was posted at reuters.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Knapton titled "Mini Organs Grown From Fluid in Womb Can Detect Health Problems in Unborn Babies [According to a Team at University College at London]" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Venezuela Announces Sham Presidential 'Election' on Hugo Chavez's Birthday" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Perkin Amalaraj titled "[French] Grandfather ('Who Drugged His Wife So 83 Strangers He Met Online Could Rape Her') Will Face Justice in Converted Exhibition Center Due to Huge Number of Alleged Rapists Who Will Be Cross-Examined" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Biden fulfills a campaign promise – about the border

• An article by Staff titled "[Ted] Cruz: There Is 'Only One Campaign Promise Biden Has Honored' [He Campaigned on 'Open Borders']" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.

• An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Biden Refers to Millions of Illegal Aliens Who Have Flooded Into U.S. as 'Newcomers'" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 29, 2024.

Spectacular home deals? – yes, but for illegal immigrants

• An article by Ed Kozak titled "Zero Down, No Payment Home Loans! For Illegals, Not for You" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on March 5, 2024.

Illegal immigration – MSNBC anchors mock citizens concerned about immigration

- An article by Tristan Justice titled "MSNBC Hosts [Paul Waldman and Thomas Schaller] Blast 'White Rural Voters' as Conspiracy-Driven 'Threat to Democracy'" was posted at thefederalist.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Jen Psaki [Joy Reid and Rachel Maddow of MSNBC] Mock Voters Worried About Illegal Immigration" was posted at dailywire.com on March 5, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "MSNBC Anchors Mock Virginia Voters for Calling Immigration Their Top Issue and Laugh Over Concerns With Flood of Migrants Into U.S." was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "'They Think It's a Joke': [West Virginia Governor] Jim Justice Tears Into MSNBC Hosts Who Mocked Voters Concerned About Border" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "Ted Cruz Demands Jen Psaki Apologize to Family of Boy (Age 2) Killed 'by an Illegal Immigrant' Just '30 Miles From Her \$1.7 Million Home' After She and Rachel Maddow Laughed That Immigration Was a Top Voter Issue in the State" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 6, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Tom Cotton was right

- An article by Maria Cramer titled "National Guard and State Police Will Patrol the Subways and Check Bags" was posted at nytimes.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Joseph A. Wulfson titled "Senator Tom Cotton Dunks on New York Times as Paper Reports Hochel Is Sending Troops to New York City to Combat Crime" was posted at foxnews.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Joseph A. Wulfson titled "The New York Times Remains Haunted by the Tom Cotton Op-Ed Almost 4 Years Later" was posted at foxnews.com on March 6, 2024.
- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Tom Cotton titled "Send in the Troops" was posted at nytimes.com on June 3, 2020.

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Marc Tracy titled "Senator's 'Send in the Troops' Op-Ed in The [New York] Times Draws Online Ire" was posted at nytimes.com on June 3, 2020.
- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Mark Moore titled "New York Times Staffers Condemn Paper for Publishing Tom Cotton Op-Ed" was posted at nypost.com on June 4, 2020.
- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Rishika Dugyala titled "New York Times Opinion Editor [James Bennett] Resigns After Outrage Over Tom Cotton Op-Ed" was posted at politico.com on June 7, 2020.
- Looking back to February 2021, an article by Emily Jacobs titled "Tom Cotton Responds to New York Times Controversy: I Will Never Apologize for Defending America" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 26, 2021.

Illegal immigrant – reaction to murder of Laken Riley (22) in Georgia

- An article by Arjun Singh titled "House Passes 'Laken Riley Act' to Crack Down on Illegal Immigrant Criminals" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "170 Democrats Vote Against Laken Riley Act That Protects Americans From Criminal Migrants" was posted at thenational pulse.com on March 7, 2024.

Illegal immigration – more migrant crime

- An article by Staff titled "[Ted] Cruz: Media, Democrats Covering Up Illegal Alien Crimes Because Illegals Are Viewed as 'Future Democrat Voters'" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 29, 2024.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "ICE Arrests 3 Illegal Aliens in Connection With Baby's Death" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Venezuelan Illegal and Alleged Cartel Member Arrested for Drive-In Shooting in Chicago" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Biden and Harris never spoke to Raul Ortiz

• An article by Bradford Betz titled "Former Border Patrol Chief [Raul Ortiz] Says Biden, Harris Never Spoke to Him During His Tenure [Serving From August 2021 Until Retirement in May 2023]" was posted at foxnews.com on March 3, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Biden's secret flights

An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Biden Administration Admits Flying 320,000

Migrants Secretly Into the U.S. to Reduce the Number of Crossings at the Border Has National Security 'Vulnerabilities'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 4, 2024.

• An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Trump Slams 'Unbelievable' Report 325,000 Migrants Have Been Flown Into the U.S. on Biden's Secret Flights" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 5, 2024.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by Jason Cohen titled "Biden Campaign Co-Chair [Texas Democrat Veronica Escobar] Suggests Deporting Illegal Immigrants Would Hurt the Economy" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Elon Musk Wrecks ABC News Reporter [Mary Bruce] for Promoting 'Fake Alternative Reality' About Failed Border Bill" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Jake Smith titled "Biden Administration Asks Sanctuary Cities to Cooperate With ICE to Deport Criminal Illegal Migrants but There's a Problem [the Government Closed ICE Detention Facilities]" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Ryan King titled "[Defeated Candidate] Beto O'Rourke Claims Texas City [El Paso] Safer Because of Immigrants" was posted at nypost.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by John Binder titled "Democrat Governor Katie Hobbs Vetoes Bill Authorizing Arizona Police to Arrest Illegal Aliens" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

Media and politicians' strategy – scare the people

• An article by Harold Hutchison titled "[MSNBC Analyst] Donny Deutsch Lays Out Biden's Path to Victory: 'Scare the [Expletive] Out of People'" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 1, 2024.

Media and politicians' – scare the people – keep saying Trump will destroy democracy

- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Alexander Hall titled "Whoopi Goldberg Slams Biden Skeptics, Warns President Trump Would 'Disappear' Journalists, 'Gay Folks' "was posted at foxnews.com on Jan. 10, 2024.
- Looking back to February 2024, an article by Joey Nolfi titled "'The View' Star Sunny Hostin Calls Donald Trump 'The Anti-Christ' slams 'cultish' followers" was posted at ew.com (Entertainment Weekly) on Feb. 14, 2024.
- Looking back to February 2024, an article by Gary Fields titled "Saving Democracy Is

Central to Biden's Campaign Messaging – Will It Resonate With Swing State Voters?" was posted at apnews.com on Feb. 17, 2024.

- An article by Tara Suter titled "[Retired Army Lt. Col. Alexander] Vindman: Trump Has 'Every Intention to Undo American Democracy If Re-Elected" was posted at thehill.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Jason Rantz titled "Seattle Colleges Claim Event Calling Trump a Threat to Democracy Is 'Non Partisan'" was posted at mynorthwest.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "Disappointed Colorado Secretary of State [Jena Griswold] Says It's Now Up to Voters to 'Save Our Democracy' in November After Supreme Court Rejected Her Bid to Kick Trump Off the Ballot" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 4, 2024.
- An article by John Michael Raasch titled "Hillary Clinton Says It's Time to 'Accept the Reality' That Biden (81) Is 'Old': Former Secretary of State Tells Voters to Ignore Joe's Age Because Saving 'Democracy' From Trump Is More Important' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 5, 2024.
- An article by Pam Key titled "MSNBC's [Rachel] Maddow: 'Only Way the Country Gets Saved' Is If Trump Loses" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Pam Key titled "MSNBC's [Nicolle] Wallace: If Trump Is Elected, America Will Be 'Threat to the World Order'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

FACT – Democrats talk about protecting democracy – mention disbanding Supreme Court

• An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Democrats Announce Bill to Kick Trump Off the Ballot Immediately After the Supreme Court Ruled 9-0 That He Could Be Allowed to Stay On: The Left Melts Down Over Ruling and Even Calls for Court to Be Disbanded" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 4, 2024.

FACT – Joe Biden talks about protecting democracy – IGNORES Supreme Court

- An article by Katie Pavlich titled "Biden Buys Another Round of Votes in Defiance of the Supreme Court" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Biden Administration Cancels Another \$1.2 Billion in Student Debt for 150,000 Borrowers: White House Has Now Wiped \$138 Billion in Loans for 3.9 Million Americans Despite the Supreme Court Ruling He Overstepped His Authority" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Julianna Frieman titled "Megyn Kelly Blasts Joe Biden for 'Taking His Magic Eraser' to Student Loan Debt" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 22, 2024.

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Claudia Aoraha titled "Biden Tells 813,000 More Americans He Has Wiped Their Student Loan Debt: President Has Now Forgiven \$127 Billion for 3.5 Million Borrowers Even Though the Supreme Court Sank His First Bid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 29, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Nick Allen titled "Biden Forgives Another \$4.8 Billion in Student Debt: President's Huge Plan to Go Around the Supreme Court Continues With Latest Wiping of Loans for 80,000 Borrowers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Dec. 6, 2023.
- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden Cancels Even More Student Debt: Up to 6.9 Million Americans in SAVE Plan Who Received Less Than \$12,000 Will Have Their Loans Wiped If They Have Been Paying for 10 Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 12, 2024.
- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Hank Berrien titled "Biden Ignores Supreme Court, Cancels Another 74,000 Student Loans" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Eqall-Wice titled "Biden Announces More Americans Could Have Their Student Loans Forgiven: Here's Who Would Qualify as the President Moves to Add to the \$136.6 Billion in Debt He Has Already Wiped" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

FACT – Joe Biden talks about protecting democracy – BRAGS in front of SCOTUS

• An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Biden Brags About Cutting \$138 Billion in Student Debt in Front of the Supreme Court" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

After canceling student loans – administration hiring students to register voters

• An article by Natalia Mittelstadt titled "After Canceling Student Loan Debt, Biden Administration Announces Paying College Students to Register Voters" was posted at justthenews.com on March 3, 2024.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.

"Inflation Reduction Act" = disaster for U.S. and boon for China

• Looking back to February 2024, an article by Andrew Kerr titled "Biden's Inflation Reduction Act (Meant to Counter China) Prompted Explosion in Chinese Battery Imports" was

posted at freebeacon.com on Feb. 19, 2024.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

• An article by Bethan Moorcraft titled "'The Bank Is Watching You': This Is What Happens When You Deposit Too Much Cash Into Your Bank Account" was posted at moneywise.com on March 4, 2024.

Snooping – via Section 702

• An article by Sean Moran titled "More Than 30 Bipartisan Organizations Urge Congress Against Re-Authorizing Spy Powers [Section 702] in Spending Bill" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 28, 2024.

Comments about censorship

- An article by Michael Glassner titled "Tucker [Carlson] Is Right Mainstream Media Lies by Omission" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Alexander titled "Conspiracy Theories on the Right Are Finally Being Proven True" was posted at townhall.com on March 4, 2024.

Comments about free speech

• An article by Staff titled "Left-Wing Ex-Federal Prosecutor [Barbara McQuade said on MSNBC]: First Amendment Make U.S. 'Vulnerable', Harder to 'Regulate Speech'" was posted at dailywire.com on March 2, 2024.

Although Biden talked about supporting Israel – he is responding to leftist supporters

- An article by Hank Berrien titled "Tom Cotton Leads GOP Senators in Condemning Biden for 'Undermining Israeli Operations in Gaza'" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Ben Shapiro Slams Biden for Considering Palestinian Authority to Run Gaza" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Benjamin Weinthal titled "[Former Secretary of State Mike] Pompeo Blasts Biden Administration for Making 'Same Mistake' as Obama on Settlements in Jewish Biblical Region" was posted at foxnews.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Palestinian Authority (Key to Biden's Mideast Peace Plan) Commits to Pay \$97 Million a Year to Hamas" was posted at freebeacon.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Shira Stein titled "Kamala Harris Called for a Cease Fire in Gaza Some

Progressives Are Unsatisfied" was posted at sfchronicle.com on March 4, 2024.

- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Biden Continues Slapping Sanctions on Israeli Citizens, Not Just 'Settlers'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 5, 2024.
- An article by Benjamin Weinthal titled "Biden Under Fire for Middle East Policy, Critics Charge He's Preventing 'Israel From Winning'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Biden to Deploy U.S. Military to Gaza to Help the Palestinians: Report" was posted at dailywire.com on March 7, 2024.

Anti-Semitism – general

- An article by Susan Edelman titled "Anti-Semitic Teens Terrorizing Jewish Teacher With Hitler Jabs, Death Threats as NYC [Brooklyn High] School Refuses to Discipline Them: 'I Live in Fear'" was posted at nypost.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "NYC [Brooklyn High School] Students Say Hitler Jabs, Death Threats Are Coming From Small Group After Post Reveals Disturbing Actions Against Jewish Teacher" was posted at nypost.com on March 4, 2024.

Anti-Semitism – colleges

- An article by Kassy Dillon titled "University of Virginia Students Vote to Divest From Israel, Condemn Its War Against Hamas" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Isabel Vincent titled "Harvard in Anti-Semitism Storm Over 'Genocide' Talk by Professor [Noura Erakat] Who Appeared With Hamas Leader" was posted at nypost.com on March 4, 2024.

ESG and **DEI**

- An article by Ben Shapiro titled "More DEI/Medical School Garbage This Time It's UCLA" was posted at dailywire.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Ben Shapiro Reveals How UCLA Medical Students Are Taught 'Anti-White, Anti-American Hatred'" was posted at dailywire.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Michael Ruiz titled "Former NYU, Yale Official Pleads Guilty to Stealing Money Meant for Equity Programs" was posted at foxbusiness.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Alyssa Guzman titled "Johns Hopkins Chief Diversity Officer [Dr. Sherita Golden] Steps Down Months After Calling Men, White People 'Privileged'" was posted at nypost.com on March 6, 2024.

• An article by James Reinl titled "University of Virginia Exposed for \$20 Million Annual DEI Spent on 235 Staff – Including \$243,000-a-Year Equity Tsar Who Calls OxyContin Deaths Payback for the 'Toxicity of Whiteness'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

Covid - origin

• An article by Paul Sacca titled "Esteemed Molecular Biologist [Ph.D. Richard H. Ebright]

Warns of 'Smoking Gun' Evidence Covid-19 Was Engineered by Researchers at Chinese Lab" was posted at theblaze.com on March 3, 2024.

Covid – becoming like flu

- An article by Beth Mole titled "CDC Ditches 5-Day Covid Isolation, Argues Covid Is Becoming Flu-Like" was posted at arstechnica.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Sumathi Reddy titled "It's Official: We Can Pretty Much Treat Covid Like the Flu Now" was posted at wsj.com on March 2, 2024.

Covid - covid lockdowns

- An article by Nick Koursobinas titled "CDC: Excessive Drinking Deaths Spiked During Lockdowns" was posted at newsmax.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Julianna Frieman titled "[Texas] Salon Owner [Who Was] Jailed for Violating Covid Lockdown [in May 2020] Unseats Incumbent in State House Primary" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 6, 2024.

Covid vaccines - CDC recommends them

• An article by Kaleb A. Brown titled "The CDC Recommends Another Booster Shot for Adults 65+ This Spring" was posted at usatoday.com on March 5, 2024.

Covid vaccines – one man received 217 covid shots

• An article by Jacob Stern titled "Pfizer Couldn't Pay for Marketing This Good [After 60-Year-Old Man in Magdeburg, Germany Chose to Deliberately Get 217 Covid Shots, Starting in June 2021]" was posted at theatlantic.com on March 6, 2024.

Covid vaccines – some people are still skeptical

• An article by Naveen Athrappully titled "Covid-19 Shot Hesitancy Driven by Knowledge of Adverse Events" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 4, 2024.

Climate agenda – John Kerry's comments do not help their cause

• An article by David Blackmon titled "John Kerry Tries Out a New Climate Catchphrase to Ratchet Up the Fear [We Are in the Midst of a 'Climate Breakdown']" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 2, 2024.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "John Kerry Just Proved He's Even More of a Dolt Than Anyone Imagines [by Saying: If Russia Makes a Greater Effort to Reduce Emissions, It Might Open Up the Door for People to Feel Better About Russia Seeking to Conquer Ukraine]" was posted at nypost.com on March 7, 2024.

Climate agenda – lithium mine at Salton Sea

- An article by Miranda Lipton titled "This Lithium Mine May Launch the U.S. to Battery Dominance [Since the Salton Sea, a Shrinking Lake North of the California-Mexico Border Has a Lithium Reserve Capable of Fulfilling the Entirety of the U.S. and 40 Percent of the World's Projected Lithium Demand]" was posted at the daily beast.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Matthew Phelan titled "California's White Gold Mine: Lithium Reservoir in Imperial Valley Worth Staggering \$540 Billion Could Launch U.S. to Battery Dominance but It's Run by an Australian Energy Firm" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

U.S. cuts coal – while China promotes coal

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Not Doing Any of This Stuff': GOP Senator [Eric Schmitt of Missouri] Pours Cold Water on Biden's Climate Cooperation Effort With CCP" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 16, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "U.S. Backing New Plan to Cripple Coal Industry at UN Climate Conference" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 21, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "U.S. Commits to Shutting Down Its Coal Plants During COP28" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 2, 2023.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Fossil fuel – general comments

• An article by Nate Anderson titled "Tim Ryan Says Biden's Natural Gas Decision [Pausing the Export of Natural Gas in an Effort to Appease Environmentalists] Could Come

Back to Bite Him in November" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 2, 2024.

• A Reuters article by Timothy Gardner titled "U.S. Funding Bill Blocks China From Buying Oil From Strategic Petroleum Reserve" was posted at reuters.com on March 3, 2024.

Comments – electric vehicles

- An article by Staff titled "Barstool Sports' PFT Commenter [of the Popular 'Pardon My Take'] Details Electric Vehicle Trip Disaster: 'I'm Going to Be Driving Diesel Now'" was posted at dailywire.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Michael Buschbacher and Taylor Myers titled "Electric Cars Emit More Particulate Pollution" was posted at wsj.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by David Blackmon titled "The Terrible News for Electric Vehicles Keeps Rolling In" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 6, 2024.

Comments – **pro-life**

- Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.
- An article by Leif Le Mahieu titled "'Shameful': Pro-Lifers Slam Decision From Pharmacy Giants [CVS and Walgreens] to Begin Selling Abortion Pills" was posted at dailywire.com on March 2, 2024.

Comments – pro-abortion

- An article by Leif Le Mahieu titled "Missouri Sues Planned Parenthood Over Alleged Trafficking of Young Girls for Out-of-State Abortions" was posted at dailywire.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "Democrat Women Wear White to State of the Union Speech in Support of Abortion" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2024.

Transgender – general comments

- An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "American Psychological Association Policy Promotes K-12 Transgenderism" was posted at breitbart.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Parshall Perry titled "Trans Athlete Injures Multiple Girls, Forcing Team to Forfeit Wither Thou, Feminism?" was posted at dailywire.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "[District] Court Rules Biden Administration Can't

Force Christian Health Care Workers to Perform Trans Surgeries" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 4, 2024.

- An article by Joseph MacKinnon titled "Federal Court Rules Biden Administration Can't Force Christian Businesses to Pay for Employees' Sex Changes" was posted at theblaze.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Robert McGreevy titled "Women's Pro Golf League Rules Only Biological Females Eligible" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 8, 2024.

Education in the United States

• An article by Frances Floresca titled "Alabama is the First State in 2024 to Pass School Choice, Governor Signs Bill" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 7, 2024.

U.S. trade deficit

• An article by J.G. Collins titled "Our Trade Deficit Helps Enable Our Fiscal Deficit, Let's Reverse Both" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 7, 2024.

Federal budget deficit

• An article by Greg Norman titled "Times Square Billboard Warns About 'Ticking Time Bomb' of \$34 Trillion National Debt" was posted at foxbusiness.com on March 6, 2024.

Inflation

• An article by Pam Key titled "[Breitbart Editor James] Carney on [Fox Business] 'Kudlow': Biden Administration 'Undermining' Fed Attempt to Bring Down Inflation" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 29, 2024.

Finances

- Looking back to February 2024, an article by Staff titled "Consumers Lost \$7.0 Billion to Fraud in the First 9 Months of 2023 With Social Media Scams Accounting for the Biggest Chunk" was posted at lendingtree.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Helena Kelly titled "Finance Guru Suze Orman Says Climate Change Will Stop Americans Wanting to Own Homes as It Is Causing Insurance Costs to Soar" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Mitchell Goodbar titled "Big Short Billionaire Investor Kyle Bass Reveals the Three States [Florida, Tennessee and Texas] Where He's Snapping Up Real Estate to Capitalize on Migration Trends" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 4, 2024.

• An article by Susannah Luthi titled "How Fast-Food Franchises Are Pushing Back on Newsom's \$20 Minimum Wage Law" was posted at freebeacon.com on March 5, 2024.

Guaranteed income

• An article by Lewis Pennock titled "America's \$125 Million 'Guaranteed Income' Giveaway: Huge Rise in Taxpayer-Funded Programs Offering No-String Handouts of Up to \$36,000" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.

Comments – about defunding the police

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.
- An article by Katie Daviscourt titled "Austin [Texas] Police Department in Crisis Amid Shortages, 'Defund the Police' Measures" was posted at the postmillennial.com on March 3, 2024.

Comments – soft on crime

- An article by Jim Quinn titled "Bail Fail: Study Shows That Repeat Crime Increased in New York Because of Justice 'Reforms'" was posted at nypost.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Susannah Luthi titled "San Francisco Voters Deliver Blow to Soft-on-Crime Policies" was posted at freebeacon.com on March 6, 2024.

Homicides

• An article by Olivia Rondeau titled "Police: 8 Suspects Record the Abduction, Torture and Rape of Alabama Mother (Age 20) Before Killing Her" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

Violence

• An article by Fiona McLoughlin titled "'Unruly' and 'Intoxicated' Passengers Banned from Major Airline [United Airlines] After Causing Emergency Landing" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 1, 2024.

Theft

• An article titled "Washington Post Reporter [Maura Judkis] Says Shoplifting Not a Big Deal, Because U.S. Built on 'Stolen Land'" was posted at nypost.com on March 2, 2024.

Homeless problem across America

• An article by Ruth Styles titled "Ritzy California City of Ojai Provides Homeless With the Crown Jewel of Encampments – Complete With Security, Durable Tents and Lock Boxes to Those Forced Out of Their Homes by Soaring Rents" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.

Squatters across America

- An article by Joe Hutchison titled "Serial Squatter Who Hijacked Millionaire New York City Couple's \$2 Million Mansion Tries to Bleed Them Financially by Blasting Through Their Utilities and Causing a Vile Sewage Flood Before Demanding \$100,000 to Leave" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Bethan Moorcraft titled "'A Total Nightmare': This New York Couple Bought a \$2 Million Retirement Dream Home in Queens Only to Find a Squatter Inside, Who They Are Now Struggling to Evict Because He's a 'Tenant' Under the Law" was posted at moneywise.com on March 3, 2024.
- An article by James Gordon titled "Frustrated Georgia Homeowner Finds Squatters Broke
 Into His Home and Changed the Locks as He Cared for His Sick Wife as Court-Ordered Eviction Could Take Up to Three Months" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 4, 2024.

Resisting gun control

- An article by Emma Colton titled "Louisiana Becomes Nation's 28th State With Constitutional Carry Law on the Books: 'Landmark Victory'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 5, 2024.
- An article by Annabella Rosciglione titled "South Carolina Advances Permit-Less Open Carry Bill Despite Opposition" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on March 6, 2024.

Comments about erroneous police actions

• An article by Monique Judge titled "Celena Morrison's Arrest Video Shows That 33 Years After Rodney King, the Police Are Still Terrible" was posted at thegrio.com on March 6, 2024.

Basketball news – Caitlin Clark

• An article by Andrew Powell titled "Iowa's Caitlin Clark Breaks All-Time Scoring Record for Women's Basketball [Passing Kansas Jayhawk Legend Lynette Woodard's Mark of 3,649 Points Set From 1977-1981]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 29, 2024.

• An article by Andrew Powell titled "Caitlin Clark [of the Iowa Hawkeyes] Passes Pete Maravich [Who Had 3,667 Points for LSU From 1967 to 1970] to Become the All-Time Scoring Leader in College Basketball History" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 3, 2024.

Charles Barkley (NBA star and TV analyst) – shares opinions

- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "NBA Legend Charles Barkley Threatens to 'Punch' Black Supporters of Donald Trump 'In the Face' [For Wearing T-Shirt Featuring Donald Trump Mugshot]" was posted at foxnews.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Snejana Farberov titled "Charles Barkley Tears Into Biden, Democrats: 'They Only Care About Black People Every Four Years'" was posted at nypost.com on March 7, 2024.

Comments – about corporate news media

- An article by Reagan Reese titled "'Unprecedented': KJP's Worst Fears Appear to Be Coming True [Admiral John Kirby Is Doing More of Her Job]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 29, 2024.
- An article by Eddie Scarry titled "Here's How the Media Are Lying Right Now: New York Times Blames Biden's Low Support on Voters With 'Collective Amnesia' "was posted at thefederalist.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Pam Key titled "Rachel Maddow: 'Irresponsible to Broadcast' Trump's Victory Speech" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

Democrats may be grooming Newsom

- Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.
- Looking back to February 2024, an article by Levon Satamian titled "Only Gavin Newsom Could Turn a \$97 Billion Record Surplus Into a \$73 Billion Deficit in Under Two Years" was posted at redstate.com on Feb. 21, 2024.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Gavin Newsom Exempts Panera Bread From New Minimum Wage Law That Affects Owner Who Donated to Governor" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 29, 2024.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Calls Grow for FBI to Launch Criminal Investigation Into Gavin Newsom Over Alleged Corruption Scandal" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 29, 2024.

• An article by Nick Gilbertson titled "Gavin Newsom Partnered With Triad-Linked Businessman on Initiative That Brought Chinese Mafia-Linked Businesses to California" was posted at breitbart.com on March 1, 2024.

Keep an eye on Michelle Obama

- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Marlow Stern titled "Michelle Obama Tells Oprah She'll Never, Ever Run for President" was posted at rollingstone.com on April 25, 2023.
- An article by Larry Elder titled "The Pipe Dream Presidential Candidacy of Gavin Newsom or Michelle Obama" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 29, 2024.
- An article by Andrew Stein and Joel Gilbert titled "Don't Count Michelle Obama Out for 2024 Her Whole Life Has Been Political" was posted at nypost.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Mike Memoli titled "Michelle Obama's Office Says the Former First Lady 'Will Not Be Running for President' in 2024" was posted at nbcnews.com on March 5, 2024.

Dean Phillips

• An article by Hannah Bleau Knudsen titled "Democrat Dean Phillips Suspends Presidential Campaign, Endorses 'Man of Decency and Integrity' Joe Biden" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2024.

Biden's age is a problem

- An article by Susie Moore titled "Biden Confuses Ukraine for Gaza, [John] Kirby Has to Clarify" was posted at redstate.com on March 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Dr. Phil Suggests Biden Hiding Truth About His Cognitive Health: 'People That Have Nothing to Hide, Hide Nothing'" was posted at dailywire.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Julianna Frieman titled "Bill Maher Says 'Nobody Is Buying' That Biden Is Fit for Office" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "Hillary Clinton Says It's Time to 'Accept the Reality' That Biden (81) Is 'Old': But Former Secretary of State Tells Voters to Ignore Joe's Age" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 5, 2024.
- An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "Hillary Cleans Up Comments on Biden Being 'Old': Clinton Now Says Joe Is 'Lucky' to Live Into His Eighties and a 'Few Years Doesn't Make a Difference' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Emily Gooden titled "Biden Calls Murdered Jogger [Killed by Illegal

Immigrant] 'Lincoln Riley': President (81) Hold Up Pin Given to Him by Marjorie Taylor Greene, but Gets Her Name Wrong" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by Katelynn Richardson titled "'A Slow Motion Car Crash': Democrats 'Freak
- Out' Is Reaching a Fever Pitch After Yet Another Dismal Poll for Biden" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Josh Wingrove titled "Mark Cuban Backs Biden in 2024, Urging More Action on Drug Costs" was posted at bloomberg.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "California Demolished Dam to Save Salmon, Killed the Salmon Instead" was posted at frontpagemag.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Transgender Influencer Who Flashed Bare Breasts at White House Event Now Says His Dog Is Trans" was posted at breitbart.com on March 5, 2024.
- An article by Matthew Xiao titled "GOP Leaders Launch Investigation Into John Podesta's Appointment as Climate Czar" was posted at freebeacon.com on March 6, 2024.
- An article by Jeffrey Clark titled "Gold Star Mom Surprises CNN Anchor After Revealing Biden Hasn't Reached Out to Her Family" was posted at foxnews.com on March 7, 2024

"State of the Union" speech – 5 headlines by MSNBC praising speech

- An article by Staff titled "State of the Union Analysis and Key Moments: Biden Aggressively Makes His Case for a Second Term" was posted at msnbc.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Maddow titled "An Incredibly Pugnacious Speech" was posted at msnbc.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Hayes Brown titled "Biden Used This State of the Union to Speak Directly to a Worried Base" was posted at msnbc.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Ja'han Jones titled "Biden's Ad-Libs Are Getting Some Deserved Praise" was posted at msnbc.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by James Downie titled "Tonight Was Exactly the Aggression Biden Needed" was posted at msnbc.com on March 7, 2024.

"State of the Union" speech – 5 headlines giving critical comments about speech

- An article by Joshua Klein titled "GOP Rips Biden's 'Breathtakingly Awful' State of the Union: 'Hyper Partisan, Angry, and Completely Out of Touch' 'Lie After Lie'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Paul Farrell titled "Speaker Mike Johnson Shakes His Head and Grimaces Next to Kamala Harris as Biden Repeats Debunked Claim He Reduced the Deficit by \$1 Trillion" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 8, 2024.
- An article by Dan McLaughlin titled "Biden's Tax Scam! Joe Claims His \$3 Trillion Rate Hike Will Help Workers, but It Would Actually Cost Jobs, Make Inflation Worse [Because Billionaire Companies and Their Owners Will Fire Workers, Reduce Wages or Relocate to Other Countries]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 8, 2024.
- An article by Charles Spiering and Jon Michael Raasch titled "Gold Star Dad Thrown Out of Biden's State of the Union for Shouting 'Remember Abbey Gate' After Marine Son Killed in Afghanistan Withdrawal" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Biden (81) Invites Americans to Fly With Him to Moscow for 'Cheaper Prescription Drugs' in State of the Union Blunder" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 8, 2024.

Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

- Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled "Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

Supreme Court - Colorado cannot kick Trump off primary ballot

- An article by Kate Murphy titled "Supreme Court Rules Trump Cannot Be Kicked Off Colorado Primary Ballot" was posted at yahoo.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Sam Levine titled "Trump Was Wrongly Removed From Colorado Ballot, U.S. Supreme Court Rules" was posted at theguardian.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Kylee Griswold titled "Democrats Project Their Election Interference Onto

the Supreme Court and Everyone Else" was posted at thefederalist.com on March 5, 2024.

More comments about Trump

- An article by Caroline Graham titled "Trump Has Been Called Racist So Why Are Growing Numbers of Black and Latino Voters Now Backing Him?" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Martha Williams titled "Donald Trump (77) Confuses Biden With Barack Obama Again at Virginia Rally Marking the Third Time He's Made the Same Gaffe in the Last Six Months" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Brianna Lyman titled "Russia Hoax Lawyer Marc Elias Admits Trump Can't Get an Impartial Jury in D.C. Trial" was posted at thefederalist.com on March 4, 2024.
- An article by Nic White titled "NY Attorney-General Letitia James Tells Crowd of Trump-Supporting Firefighters to 'Simmer Down' After Being Booed on Stage Throughout Speech" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 7, 2024.

General interest

- An article by Joe Brandt and Terra Sullivan titled "Norfolk Southern Train Derailment Spills Diesel Fuel, Plastic Pellets Along [Lehigh] River Near Bethlehem, Pennsylvania" was posted at cbsnews.com on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Ishita Srivastava titled "Wyoming Hunters Stand Guard at the Border With Colorado as Pack of Recently-Released Wolves Threaten to Cross State Lines and Wreak Havoc on Their Ranches" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 2, 2024.
- An article by Caitlin Tilley titled "'Killer' Antibiotic That's Still Being Prescribed to 15 Million Americans a Year: Widow of Singer Bobby Caldwell Reveals How Pills (He Was Prescribed for a Cold) Left Him Paralyzed and With 'Unbearable' Nerve Damage Leading to His Untimely Death" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 2, 2024.
- An article by James Gordon titled "Woke Seattle Comedy Club Cancels Four Comics [Jim Florentine, Luis Gomez, Kurt Metzger and Dave Smith] Who Didn't Align With Areas 'Progressive Values'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024.
- An article by Alex Raskin titled "Iditarod [the 52-Year-Old Annual Dog Sled Race From Anchorage to Nome] Officials Impose Two-Hour Time Penalty on Musher for Failing to Properly Gut a Moose After It Critically Injured One of His Dogs During the Race" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 6, 2024.

Eve on the World-March-9-24

• • • •

An article by Lewis Pennock titled "America's Nuclear Weapons Hubs Where Thousands of Lab Workers Build the Military's Deadliest Arsenal, Including One That Was Evacuated in the Smokehouse Creek [Texas] Wildfire" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 3, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

The nation's nuclear arsenal includes around 400 Minuteman III intercontinental ballistic missiles (which can carry several warheads each with the explosive power of 335,000 tons of TNT) and around 3,000 more tactical nuclear weapons.

The U.S. is constantly working to update and maintain its nuclear arsenal and it is estimated between \$280 billion and \$350 billion will be spent across the next two decades on this upkeep.

Here, DailyMail.com outlines the work carried out by some of the country's leading nuclear weapons development facilities.

Los Alamos National Laboratory, New Mexico

Arguably the nation's best-known nuclear research facility, Los Alamos is one of the birthplaces of the atomic bomb and remains a key facility for nuclear weapons research, development and simulation.

Los Alamos conducts experiments to ensure the safety, security and effectiveness of the nation's nuclear arsenal.

The site is famously known as the birthplace of the Manhattan Project – a top secret mission of the U.S. government during World War II. The Manhattan Project developed the first atomic bombs.

J. Robert Oppenheimer (often referred to as the "father of the atomic bomb") played a central role in the Manhattan Project. His role was the subject of the 2022 blockbuster Oppenheimer.

He was appointed as the scientific director of the Los Alamos Laboratory and led the efforts to design and build the atomic bombs that were ultimately used in the bombings of Hiroshima and Nagasaki – the only nuclear weapons ever deployed in war.

The lab has an annual budget of around \$4.6 billion and is managed as part of the country's National Nuclear Security Administration.

The facility, which employs around 14,000 people, develops four of the country's seven nuclear bombs – the B61 gravity bomb (which is deployed to aircraft); the W78 (which is fired within the Minuteman III); the W76 (launched by submarine); and W88 (launched by submarine).

Lawrence Livermore National Laboratory

Lawrence Livermore (about 50 miles east of downtown San Francisco) focuses on nuclear weapons design, engineering and testing – as well as developing advanced technologies to enhance the performance and reliability of the nation's nuclear deterrent.

A key part of the laboratory is its "Superblock" facility – one of only two defense plutonium research and development facilities in the country.

The Superblock houses state-of-the-art equipment for measuring the physical, chemical and metallurgical qualities of special nuclear materials – such as highly enriched uranium, plutonium and tritium

Founded in 1952, it was named after physicist Ernest O. Lawrence (inventor of the cyclotron particle accelerator machine) and is located in Livermore, California.

• Waste Isolation Pilot Plant (WIPP)

Located in New Mexico, WIPP is the nation's only deep geological repository for the permanent disposal of defense-generated transuranic radioactive waste.

The site operates in a salt bed formation approximately 2,150 feet (655 meters) underground, isolating radioactive materials from the environment for thousands of years.

The repository is situated in a stable geological formation known as the Salado Formation.

WIPP began operations in March 1999, after more than 20 years of planning, development, and regulatory approvals. It is operated by the U.S. Department of Energy and is managed by the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant Management and Operations Contractor.

The plant primarily stores transuranic radioactive waste (TRU waste), which includes materials contaminated with man-made elements heavier than uranium, such as plutonium.

This waste often originates from the production and maintenance of nuclear weapons, as well as from other activities related to nuclear research, development, and cleanup efforts.

TRU waste can include various items such as gloves, tools, clothing, and equipment used in nuclear facilities – as well as contaminated soil and debris.

• Pantex Plant near Amarillo, Texas

The Pantex Plant is the primary facility responsible for the assembly, disassembly and maintenance of the nation's nuclear weapons stockpile. (The Pantex Plant is where the majority of bombs in America's roughly 4,000-strong nuclear arsenal were built. The plant, which has

around 4,000 employees, plays a crucial role in the nation's nuclear weapons project. It is where the majority of bombs are built – using parts from the other facilities around America.)

It is also involved in the development of high-explosive components for nuclear warheads.

Pantex is responsible for the assembly of new nuclear weapons as well as the disassembly of retired or excess weapons. It plays a crucial role in ensuring the safety, security, and reliability of the U.S. nuclear arsenal.

Parts designed and built at other facilities around the country are brought here to complete the weapons.

The facility was temporarily closed on February 21 after the worst wildfires in Texas history raged around the facility. It reopened several hours later.

Kansas City National Security Campus

This campus, in Missouri, is responsible for manufacturing and procuring non-nuclear components of nuclear weapons (such as electronic and mechanical parts) as well as providing engineering and logistics support for the nuclear weapons program.

The facility is operated by Honeywell Federal Manufacturing & Technologies, LLC, under contract with the National Nuclear Security Administration (a semi-autonomous agency within the United States Department of Energy.

The plant's output includes high-tech senors, precision machined components, and specialized materials.

• Y-12 National Security Complex in Oak Ridge, Tennessee

Y-12 plays a crucial role in uranium processing, enrichment, and manufacturing components for nuclear weapons. It also conducts research and development to enhance the safety and reliability of the nuclear stockpile.

The facility has a rich history dating back to World War II, when it was part of the Manhattan Project. It was originally established to produce enriched uranium for the first atomic bombs, including those dropped on Hiroshima and Nagasaki.

The facility plays a crucial role in the production and processing of enriched uranium, which is a key component in the manufacture of nuclear weapons.

Sandia National Laboratories (with locations in New Mexico and California)

Sandia is a multi-disciplinary research institution specializing in nuclear weapons design, engineering, and testing. It also provides technical expertise in nuclear security and non-

proliferation. The facility is described as the "engineering arm of the U.S. nuclear weapons enterprise."

According to its mission statement: "We weaponize the nuclear explosive package to create an effective and sustainable nuclear deterrent. Sandia's foundation is science-based engineering, in which fundamental science, computer models, and unique experimental facilities come together so researchers can understand, predict, and verify weapon systems performance."

• 90th Missile Wing at F.E. Warren Air Force Base – near Cheyenne, Wyoming

America's Minuteman III ICBMs are held at launch sites on at least three U.S. Air Force bases. These missiles can carry up to three nuclear warheads – each with as much explosive power as 335,000 tons of TNT.

The Minuteman III can reach speeds of up to 15,000 miles per hour (which is 23 times the speed of sound) and has a range of more than 6,000 miles.

Some are kept at the 90th Missile Wing at F.E. Warren Air Force Base near Cheyenne Wyoming (which is one of the oldest continuously active military installations in the United States, initially established in 1867).

The primary mission of the 90th Missile Wing is to maintain and operate the ICBMs in a state of readiness, ensuring they are ready to respond to any potential threats to national security at a moment's notice.

The 90th Missile Wing comprises military personnel, civilian employees, and contractors who work together to carry out the wing's mission. This includes missile operators, security forces, maintenance crews, and support staff who ensure the smooth functioning of operations.

• 341st Missile Wing at Malmstrom AFB – near Great Falls, Montana

Similar to the 90th Missile Wing, the 341st Missile Wing operates Minutemen III ICBMs.

Malstrom Air Force Base covers a vast area and is home to a significant portion of the United States' land-based missile arsenal.

The 341st Missile Wing has a rich history dating back to its activation in 1947. It has played crucial roles in the Cold War and continues to maintain a high state of readiness to address modern security challenges.

In addition to maintaining and operating Minuteman III ICBMs, the 341st Missile Wing is also

tasked with providing security for its missile fields and ensuring the safety and security of its personnel and assets.

The wing conducts regular training exercises to ensure the proficiency of its personnel in handling and operating ICBMs.

Like other missile wings in the U.S. Air Force, the 341st Missile Wing is involved in modernization efforts to upgrade its missile systems, infrastructure, and support equipment to meet evolving security requirements and technological advancements.

• 91st Missile Wing at Minot AFB (North Dakota)

Minot Air Force Base is situated in Ward County, North Dakota, and is also responsible for operating Minuteman III ICBMs.

The primary mission of the 91st Missile Wing is to ensure the readiness and reliability of its assigned ICBMs, contributing to the national security strategy of deterrence against potential adversaries.

Regular training exercises are conducted to ensure the proficiency and readiness of personnel in handling and operating ICBMs. These exercises simulate various scenarios to prepare for potential contingencies and maintain a high state of readiness.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by Victor Davis Hanson titled "American Paralysis and Decline" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 29, 2024. Following is the article.

"We can bear neither our diseases nor their remedies."

So shrugged the ancient historian Livy (59 B.C. – A.D. 17) of the long decline of Roman national character that, in his age, finally ended the Roman Republic.

Like a patient whose medicine proves worse than the disease, Livy lamented that the Romans knew that they had become corrupt and lawless.

But the very contemplation of the hard medicine needed for restoration (and the furious reaction that would meet the remedy) made it impossible to save the patient.

America is nearing such an impasse.

We know that no state can long exist after opening its borders to over seven million illegal aliens,

requiring neither background checks nor legality.

The recent murder of a Georgia female jogger by an illegal alien and the savage beating of New York policemen by similar others hardly merit media attention.

Everyone knows that neither new appropriations nor new laws are needed to secure the border as it was in 2020.

Instead, we could just stop suicidal catch-and-release, deport lawbreakers, privilege the legal over the illegal immigrant, demand would-be refugees apply for asylum first in their native countries, finish the border wall, and pressure Mexico to stop undermining the territorial integrity of its northern neighbor.

But then we shrug, "We can't do that" – paralyzed in fear of being smeared as "xenophobic," "nativist," or "racist."

So this generation apparently feels that it can endure the collateral damage of daily assaults on American citizens, the near bankruptcy of our cities, and 100,000 fentanyl deaths per year – but certainly not the idea that it is somehow not politically correct or compassionate.

The same is true of the \$35 trillion debt, now costing more than \$1 trillion a year in interest payments – and growing. We all know it is unsustainable. Americans understand it will eventually lead to either to destructive hyperinflation, suicidal renunciation of federal debt, or confiscation of private savings.

Yet we ignore the reckless spending and keep borrowing well over \$1 trillion a year. Apparently, our generation prefers being praised as "virtuous" and "caring." So it leaves the next generation to be smeared as "cruel" and "unfair" when it is forced to cut federal entitlements and bloated government or face civilizational collapse.

The crime epidemic is also similar. Everyone accepts that no society can long endure quasi-legalized shoplifting or green-lighting smash-and-grabbers and carjackers to be released without bail.

But we assume that such a civilizational implosion will never reach our own sanctuary neighborhoods or safe places of work – at least not yet.

We also know that restoring deterrence by arresting, convicting, and jailing repeat felons will return safety to our streets.

But again, we fear even more that advocating "law and order" will earn slanders like "racist" or "reactionary."

Ditto the homeless. In an age of self-congratulation and hyper-environmentalism, we know that a million homeless defecating, urinating, injecting, and assaulting on our downtown sidewalks and

storefronts is medieval. We know that it is illegal to camp out on the street and publicly harass citizens or relieve oneself in public.

And we know the cure lies in building and staffing more mental institutions and providing areas far from public spaces where the homeless can find shelter, sanitation, and medical care.

But the very idea of removing anyone from his accustomed sidewalk spot, or the notion of the use of force to transport the mentally ill to proper and humane facilities, terrifies us. So we walk around, step over, and ignore those on the street. Is the assumption that the odds of being assaulted or sickened acceptable? Or do we just wish to learn where the flotsam, jetsam, and human offal of the street end up?

- Most accept that had former President Donald Trump just not run for president in 2024 or was a man of the left, he would not now be facing four different felony court cases.
- Most accept that three of the four prosecutors have either in advance promised to get Trump or have proved grossly unethical.

Most know it is wrong to try to remove a leading presidential candidate from state ballots. Yet many shrug that this new weaponization of America's legal system is the flamboyant Trump's own problem, not their own. So they ignore the third-worldization of our political system, which they quietly acknowledge is otherwise leading us to a Venezuela-like mess.

The paralysis of American society extends to our foreign policy as well. We deplore the terrorism of Iran and its thuggish surrogates. But we fear more the nasty, costly business of stopping its aggression.

Societies do not always collapse from a lack of wealth, invasion, or natural catastrophes.

Most often, they know what is destroying them. But they are so paralyzed by their fear that the road to salvation becomes two painful to even contemplate.

So they implode gradually, then suddenly.

• • • • •

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."